(i
X5

News > General >
B\gfdibigk Repairs Due to Weather Damage -
2024-01-03 - Support - Comments (0) - General

Dear Customers,

Our engineers are out on sight all day doing repairs to various radio links at different masts
to repair any damage caused by the weather over the chriostmas period. Please refrain
from directly contacting the engineers as they will be working at heights and cannot answer
incoming phone calls. If you have any issues please put a ticket on via the ticket system
https://xpon.deskpro.com/new-ticket.

Kind Regards

XPON Support


https://xpon.deskpro.com/
https://xpon.deskpro.com/news
https://xpon.deskpro.com/news/general
https://xpon.deskpro.com/news/posts/radio-link-repairs-due-to-weather-damage-030124
https://xpon.deskpro.com/news/general
https://xpon.deskpro.com/new-ticket.

